
CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS
March 14, 2010, Meeting
Meeting Minutes
 
President Boyd Robertson called the meeting to order at 12:25 p.m.
 
Other officers present were, Dee Gilliland, Tommy Jackson, and Linwood Nooe. 
 
The members recognized guest Randy West.
 
The members thanked Kerry Minninger, Linwood Nooe, Wayne Moore, and Mike Moss for the meal.
 
Upon a motion by Linwood Nooe, seconded by David Smith, the members approved the minutes for the
February meeting.

 
Safety Officer Tommy Jackson gave a presentation concerning Spring Time Flying. He mentioned the
importance of staying on top of compliance with regards to our certificates as well as reviewing our operations
manual. An interesting discussion concerning  X-winds followed..
 
Financial report. Dee reported the club’s account balance is $15,930.
 
New Members:  None.
 
New Business.  None.
 
Old Business. John Ragsdale reported as to progress from the building committee. He estimates phase 1
(slab and in slab plumbing) estimated cost at $7,632 and phase 2 (Building less windows and doors) estimated
at $12,733.
 
Coley Richardson motioned to adjourn. With a second by Mike Moss, the meeting adjourned at 1:35 p.m.
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